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St John's College (SJC) would like to advise the ExA that the SOCG between SJC and LTC
provides a good summary of the position that has been reached between the parties. There are a
number of matters where SJC remains concerned that it has not received answers to concerns
that have been raised, as set out in evidence SJC submitted to CAH5 and expanded upon at D8.
SJC would invite the ExA to provide its due consideration of the points we raised in our D8
submission including the increase in N deposition along Halfpence Lane, where LTC advised us
there would be a reduction in traffic, along Thong lane and Brewers Road, double counting,
mitigation and the other matters we have raised that LTC have not answered.

SJC is grateful for the ExA's consideration of these points.


